
HAVE YOU RECENTLY 

BEEN IN BRISBANE, 

MORETON BAY OR THE 

GOLD COAST?  

 
Additional face mask 
restrictions are now in place 
for Brisbane, Moreton Bay 
and the Gold Coast. Anyone 
who has been anywhere in 
these regions must also 
follow these face mask 
requirements. 

You must wear a mask in 
indoor spaces. 

You must also wear a mask 
when outdoors if you are 
unable to stay more than 
1.5m distance from other people. 

For further information, please visit www.health.qld.gov.au 

 


